From: Web <web@yorktownny.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 1:14 PM

To: Ed Lachterman <elachterman@yorktownny.gov>; Sergio Esposito <sesposito@yorktownny.gov>;
Patrick Murphy <pmurphy@yorktownny.gov>; Luciana Haughwout <lhaughwout@yorktownny.gov>;
Susan Siegel <ssiegel@yorktownny.gov>

Cc: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.gov>; Lorraine Morano <Imorano@yorktownny.gov>
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Us

From: Town of Yorktown New York <yorktownny@municodeweb.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 6:29 PM

To: Web <web@yorktownny.gov>

Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Submitted on Wednesday, March 5, 2025 - 6:29pm
Submitted values are:

CONTACT INFORMATION
Full Name Regina Hall

Subject solar panels & batteries in Yorktown

Question/Comment

Good morning, Town Board.

| know there is currently a moratorium on putting up solar panels and batteries. | think the
moratorium is reviewed every six months and in April it will be review again. | am writing this to
request that the moratorium stays in place. | am especially concerned that a resident living on Old
Yorktown Road (Rt 132) has been submitting plans to the building department for putting batteries
on her property as soon as the moratorium ends. My concern is that the site where the batteries
would be placed is right by the trail entrance on Rt. 132 which is used by people throughout the year.
Rt. 132 is a busy road with cars and school buses. Pedestrian, including students from Copper Beach
and Lakeland High School, also walk along Rt. 132. Also the Taconic is right there. | am hopeful that
the moratorium remains & batteries stay our of our neighborhood. | would appreciate receiving a
response.

Thank you.
Regina Hall
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